
 

 

L&T closes US$ 107million Sustainability Linked Loan 
(SLL) with Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation 

 
Mumbai, December,01 2022: Larsen & Toubro Limited (“L&T”) has successfully closed a 

three-year USD 107 million sustainability-linked loan from Sumitomo Mitsui Banking 

Corporation ("SMBC”) on November 30, 2022, with SMBC appointed as the sole Sustainability 

Coordinator and Lender. This sustainability linked loan underscores L&T’s continued 

commitment to its environmental, social and governance (ESG) goals.  
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